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October 16, 1973

Dr. Harold L. Phillips
Editor-in-Chief
Warner Press, Ine.
1200 East Fifth Street
Anderson, IN 46011

Dear Dr. Phillips:

Your welcome letter came today. Weaare glad to learn
of your plan to attend the fortheoming WIS Annual Meet-
ing. Enelosed are the following materials:

-=-a program

-=-a reservation eard

~=~q ligst of the motels in the area

At present our housing situation is getting tight here
in Wilmore, Perhaps to be sure of housing it might be
well to make a reservation at a near-by motel. But if
you s8till would like to room in Wilmore, we will do
extra scouting to get you a roonm.

Please let us know what you want us to do about your
housing.

Many thanke for writing. I personally am looking for-
ward to greeting you here. My wife remembere you from
a Christian Writerse' Seminar at Green Lake, Wise. She
too will be pleased to meet you again.

Sincerely yours and HIS,

Déibcrt R. Rose



